
Village of Lagrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

March 8, 2018
Council President Kincannon started the Committee of Whole meeting at 6:45 PM Members present Honer, Price, Gregory, Kincannon, Dill and Karpinski.

The next Committee of the Whole will be held at the Future Village Hall at 301 Liberty St. for a tour of recent improvements.  
The possible Secession was briefly discussed.  The proposal put forth by Council to the Trustees is being reviewed by Assistant Prosecutor Jerry Innes.  There was discussion on what the Village residents would have to pay through a levy if a contract were formed between the Village and Township for fire and ems services.  Currently, the Village residents pay approximately $122,000 toward those services.

North Center Street widening is slated to begin next week.  For a period of 30 days, between June and August, North Center Street will be closed for culvert work.  

There are five intersections within the Village with four way stops.  Stop signs should be considered at all of these intersections.  Clark will have to create an Ordinance.
Half of the Police Department has been studded at the Future Village Police Department.  

March 24th, the Country Music Show will be at the Future Village Hall.  Council is still deciding on having a public meeting with the Village residents on March 25th to discuss the possible secession from the Township.
There being no further business, Committee of the Whole ended at 7:29 PM.  
.
Signed: ____________________________                       
Gary Kincannon, Council President
Attested by: 
______________________

 Kimberly Fallon, Fiscal Officer
Date : ___________________________


